

CHRISTIAN BROTHERS

HIGH SCHOOL

COLUMN PRESENTATION

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 26, 2004

Dear Parents:

We are all deeply saddened by the sudden death of our Principal and friend, Mr. Rudy Schulze. In an article he wrote last year following the death of two students, he said:

Our faith teaches us that [the students] now rest in God's loving embrace. They are fine. They have and enjoy what we hope to have and enjoy: eternal life. Their baptismal promises have been fulfilled. ...they now see God face to face. ...My faith tells me with every fiber of my being that this is true.

Rudolf Schulze Spring 2004

Just three weeks ago, I commented to Mr. Schulze, "You have surrounded yourself with an excellent administrative team. They are qualified professionals who are excellent ambassadors of our mission." I share with you this personal communication because it affects your children. Despite this loss, your daughters and sons will continue to experience an excellent Catholic and Lasallian education. We will not let Mr. Schulze down. We will not let your children and you down.

Enclosed is the November edition of the Falcon Family News. Mr. Schulze wrote the cover article just days before he died. He was an excellent writer. But his writing was eclipsed by his message. We have chosen to run his article, unedited. Also in this edition of Falcon Family News, you will find one of Mr. Schulze's famous recipes. Enjoy.

This month of All Saints, All Souls, and Thanksgiving, let us all give thanks to God for having blessed our lives with such a saintly soul.

God bless,

Lorcan P. Barnes President